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11th March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Firstly, I would like to thank Philippa and everyone who has supported her book sale to raise 

money to help people in Ukraine. There were so many donations that we have had to put the 

book sale on several times!  

On the subject of charity, Hope House were grateful to receive our donation of £88 raised by 

our non-uniform day before half-term.  

New people 

Mrs Stanford has started in Ash Class. It is lovely to welcome her to the Barrow family and 

she is enjoying getting to know Ash Class.  

Elm Class had a special visit on Wednesday - Mrs Adams and baby Oliver! Elm Class were 

very excited and baby Oliver coped very well with all of the new faces. 

I am happy to share that Mr Holmes and his family have welcomed the arrival of baby 

Theodore. Mr Holmes will be back in school in a couple of weeks’ time, hopefully with lots of 

pictures of little Theodore!  

Start of the Day 

Just a reminder that children can be dropped off at school from 08:20 in the morning. Please 

do not drop them off earlier than this (unless booked to breakfast club) as there will not be 

staff on duty to supervise.  

PE  

There have been a few changes to timetabling of PE lessons. Here are the current PE days: 

Yew – Wednesdays 

Elm – Tuesdays (double lesson) 

Ash – Mondays and Wednesdays 

Oak – Mondays and Thursdays 

Please can children wear their PE kit to school during those days.  
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Uniformd 

Last week, we launched our online second-hand uniform shop. If you haven’t already, please 

check it out here https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/113 

Red Nose Day 

We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 18th March to raise money for Red Nose Day. 

Donations can be made on ParentPay (preferred) or by cash.  

Scholastic Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will start next week, Friday 18th  and will last until Weds 23rd March. 

Children will be able to browse the books with parents/carers from 3.30-4.30pm in the school 

hall. Card and cash payments are accepted as are World Book Day vouchers.  Please see 

the attached flyer for more information.  

Parent/Carer Consultations  

Last week, Mrs Stephenson shared information regarding Parents/carers consultations 

which will take place on the week commencing 28th March. This will be an opportunity to 

meet with your child's class teacher to discuss their progress and look at their work. These 

meetings are planned to take place, either in person or online. If you haven’t already, please 

complete this short questionnaire (see link below) to express your preferred method of 

meeting so that arrangements can be made. For parents/carers preferring to meet online, 

arrangements can be made with the class teachers to share children's work.  

https://forms.office.com/r/4KZekCcSgf  

 

Thank you to everyone for your patience and support this week, 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Charlotte Hayes 

(Deputy Headteacher) 

mailto:barrow.office@taw.org.uk
https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/113
https://forms.office.com/r/4KZekCcSgf

